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ITAR Policy Statement 
 
Caltronics Design & Assembly, Inc. is registered to do business on projects for which the International 
Trade in Arms Regulations (ITAR) Apply. Per The International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) The 
Department of State is responsible for the export and temporary import of defense articles and services 
governed by 22 U.S.C. 2778 of the Arms Export Control Act (AECA) and Executive Order 13637. Whether 
you use our in-house design services, or are just looking to complete a production run, we can ensure 
the privacy and security of your designs and products throughout our plant. Caltronics’ ITAR procedures 
are governed by our ITAR Manual (SP-0009). 
 
We know that securing a government contract is no small feat, so it is especially crucial to know that 
those working on your product are U.S. People, and that your intellectual property is secured against 
data breaches. In addition to the internal transferring and storage of files, upon confirmation that your 
project is ITAR, Caltronics employs various techniques to safeguard your product from outside sources 
too. 
 
From material sourcing to manufacturing processes, every aspect is carefully managed to prioritize the 
security and quality of your product. Upon request Caltronics will provide a product-specific Certificate 
of Conformance (CofC) to you for your records. 
 
Should you desire greater detail on our policies, or have additional questions please reach out to us at 
regulatory.compliance@caltronicsdesign.com and a member of our team will be happy to assist you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


